
 

 

 

We would be honored if you would join us in 

Celebrating past accomplishments 
And the year ahead 
Please come to our 

 
Open House 

Friday January 24th, 2014 
 

From 4pm to 8pm 

at the PG Crisis Pregnancy Centre 

#206-2289 Westwood Drive. 

Light Refreshment 

RSVP Appreciated, but not necessary 
email: pgcpc1@bcgroup.net or 

Call 250-562-4464 
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